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Dear WFWP USA and Supporters, 

 

Warm greetings and sincere expressions of gratitude from Peace Hana School in Liberia! We are writing 

to extend our heartfelt appreciation for the unwavering support that the Women's Federation for World 

Peace (WFWP) of the United States of America has generously provided to our institution. 

 

 
 

In the face of challenging times marked by the ongoing impact of the Coronavirus pandemic and the 

conflict in Ukraine, WFWP USA's commitment to global education shone through as they donated a 

remarkable $15,500 to Peace Hana School. Your generous support has been a beacon of hope for our 

community, enabling us to care for a total of 86 students, comprising 56 in day care and kindergarten, and 

30 in elementary school. 

 

The impact of your contributions has been profound, and we would like to share some of the 

improvements your donations have facilitated for our school: 

 

60 New Chairs and Desks: Providing essential seating for our elementary school students. 

 

3 New Blackboards: Enhancing the learning environment for our students. 

 

A New Teacher's Room Door: Improving the infrastructure for our dedicated educators. 

 



 

 

Roof Repair: Ensuring a safe and conducive space for learning. 

 

  
 

A Printer: Facilitating administrative tasks and enhancing teaching resources. 

 

Repairs to the School Building: Preserving the longevity of our educational facilities. 

 

Facility Rental Costs Until the End of 2024: Ensuring continuity in providing education. 

 

Teachers Salaries: Supporting the invaluable individuals shaping young minds. 

 

Additional Extracurricular Activities for the Students: Enriching the overall educational 

experience. 

 

Your support has not only provided material enhancements but has also opened doors of opportunity for 

children from families who would otherwise struggle to afford schooling. With your backing, we are 

determined to continue in our mission of brightening the future for the children of Liberia, regardless of 

the challenges we may encounter. 

 

We deeply appreciate the consistent support 

of WFWP members in the USA, which has 

been instrumental in furthering the cause of 

education. As we move forward, we assure 

you that we will continue to do our best to 

uplift the lives of the children under our care. 

 

May you be blessed with good health, 

happiness, and success in all your endeavors. 

 

With sincere gratitude, 

 

Ayumi Hasegawa 

 

Project Director 

Peace Hana School 

 

 

 

 


